
01285 712302

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 

Y7 Science Trip to the

Cheltenham Science Festival

13.5.25

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

here is some key information ahead of our exciting Science trip on Thursday 5th of June

2025. Please ensure that your child will:

·wear our school uniform

·bring any medications they may need (e.g. inhalers, allergy and hay fever relief,

EpiPen, insulin, etc.)

bring a packed lunch (no nuts! This is very important as we have students with severe

nut allergy) and a water bottle

bring sun hat, sun cream if the weather is hot and rain jacket if it is likely to rain

·go straight to the tennis court (not tutor room) for registration at 8:45.

Packed lunches will be provided to students on FSM.

We will return to school around 16:00. If the time of arrival changes the students will send

you a message when we are on the coach. Please ensure that you have made appropriate

transport arrangements.

Please also remind students that we expect perfect behaviour throughout the trip.

Many thanks,

Kind regards,

Dr Morieri,

KS3 Science Co-ordinator

Farmor's School,

The Park,

Fairford,

GL7 4JQ

01285 712302


